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BOARD AGENDA MEMORANDUM

SUBJECT:
Environmental and Water Resources Committee’s Recommendations and Associated Staff Analyses
from the Committee’s October 15, 2018, Meeting.

RECOMMENDATION:
That the Board consider and act on the following recommendations by the Environmental and Water
Resources Committee:

A. That Environmental and Water Resources Committee receive the Fish and Aquatic Habitat
Collaborative Effort Fish Habitat Restoration Plan Draft Environmental Impact Report when
available; and

B. Allow the Environmental and Water Resources Committee to have further discussion in the
future on the fisheries projects within the District’s boundaries/purview.

SUMMARY:
At the EWRC Meeting held on October 15, 2018, the EWRC voted unanimously to ask the Board to
consider acting on the EWRC action items, 1.  Receiving the FAHCE EIR when available; and 2.
Have further discussion on the future on the fisheries projects within the District’s
boundaries/purview.

Staff Analysis #1:
Staff will coordinate with EWRC Chair to notify the EWRC of the availability of the public draft FAHCE
EIR when it is released to the public.

Staff Analysis #2:
Staff can provide the following to assist with further discussion on the fisheries projects within the
District’s boundaries/purview:

a. The District’s April 2015 Report on Fisheries Conservation and Stewardship Efforts. This document
summarizes District policies and efforts related to fisheries and will provide additional insights on
information presented to the EWRC on October 15, 2018.

b. Since many parts of District work on projects with fisheries, any comprehensive updates above
and beyond what has already been provided to the EWRC will require close coordination among
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several functional units within the District. As needed, staff can provide an estimate on resources
needed to provide additional fisheries information.

FINANCIAL IMPACT:
The Office of the Clerk of the Board has budgeted funds to support the business meetings of the
Board’s Advisory Committees for Fiscal Year 2018-2019.

CEQA:
The recommended action does not constitute a project under CEQA because it does not have a
potential for resulting in direct or reasonably foreseeable indirect physical change in the environment

ATTACHMENTS:
Attachment 1:  Fisheries Conservation and Stewardship Efforts Report

UNCLASSIFIED MANAGER:
Melanie Richardson, 408-630-2035

Santa Clara Valley Water District Printed on 4/30/2022Page 2 of 2

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

